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NOTICE OF NON-DISCRIMINATION ON THE BASIS OF GENDER OR SEX 

 
The California State University does not discriminate on the basis of gender, which includes sex and 
gender identity or gender expression, or sexual orientation, in its education programs or activities. 
 
Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, and certain other federal and state laws, prohibit 
discrimination on the basis of gender or sexual orientation in employment, as well as in all 
education programs and activities operated by the University (both on and off campus), including 
admissions. The protection against discrimination on the basis of gender or sexual orientation 
includes sexual harassment, sexual misconduct, sexual exploitation, dating and domestic violence, 
and stalking. 
 
Any person may report sex discrimination, including sexual harassment (whether or not the person 
reporting is the person alleged to have experienced the conduct that could constitute sex 
discrimination or sexual harassment), in-person, by mail, by telephone, or by electronic mail, using 
the contact information listed below for the Title IX Coordinator, or by any other means that results 
in the Title IX Coordinator receiving the person’s verbal or written report. Such a report may be 
made at any time (including during non-business hours) by using the telephone number or electronic 
mail address, or by mail to the office address, listed for the Title IX Coordinator. 
 
The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-discrimination 
Policies and Title IX complaints for Cal State Fullerton: 
 

Sarah Bauer 
Executive Director for Civil Rights and Title IX Coordinator 

2600 Nutwood Ave Suite 205 
Fullerton, CA 92831 

civilrights@fullerton.edu or sarahbauer@fullerton.edu 
(657) 278-2121 

https://www.fullerton.edu/civilrights  
 

Questions may also be addressed to: 
 
Seattle Office 
Office for Civil Rights 
U.S. Department of Education 
915 Second Avenue Room 3310 
Seattle, WA 98174-1099 
 
Telephone: 206-607-1600 
FAX: 206-607-1601; TDD: 800-877-8339 
Email: OCR.Seattle@ed.gov 
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